
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

January 13, 2022 
 
Ms. Christina Gray 
Official Opposition House Leader 
MLA for Edmonton Mill Woods 
9820 - 107 Street, 5 Floor 
Edmonton, AB T5K 1E7 
 
ndpcaucus@assembly.ab.ca 
 
 
Dear MLA Gray, 
 
Edmonton Public Schools - Contact Protocol 
 
Thank you for being a supporter of and partner in education. We appreciate your concern for schools 
and our staff and students in this challenging time.  
 
Our staff are putting their all into ensuring every student receives what they need to be successful. To 
help them maintain that focus, we are asking for your cooperation in observing the following protocol if 
you have any questions or concerns about our Division.  
 
Please contact me directly. As elected officials, it is a key part of our Trustee role to collaborate with our 
fellow politicians. We would be pleased to speak with you and respond to your inquiries. We keep in 
touch with our schools and can update you on the great work they are doing and any challenges they 
are facing.  
 
You may also contact our executive assistant, Marilyn Johnman (marilyn.johnman@epsb.ca, 780-429-
8241), if you wish to schedule a meeting with a Trustee.  
 
Thank you again for your interest in public education. I look forward to working with you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Trisha Estabrooks 
Board Chair 


